
CALL TO WORSHIP
PSALM 145:10-13

HYMNS
361 "BY FAITH"
162 "WONDERFUL, MERCIFUL SAVIOR"
107 "FAIREST LORD JESUS"

CONGREGATIONAL PRAYER

SCRIPTURE READING
PHILIPPIANS 4:10-20

HYMNS
136 "O FOR A THOUSAND TONGUES TO SING"
180 "AND CAN IT BE?"
364 "HOW FIRM A FOUNDATION"

MESSAGE
"KEEP DYING TO SELF"  
JOHN 12:23-26
MISSIONARY JEREMIE ROY

CLOSING HYMN
348 "FACING A TASK UNFINISHED"

BENEDICTION

M E A D O W L A N D S
B A P T I S T  C H U R C H

MORNING WORSHIP SERVICES
31 Ju ly  |  9:30am or 1 1am 

Nursery (0-3)
9:30am and 11am

(Adult Bible Study
Fellowship Groups  &
Children's/Teens Sunday
School will resume
September 11.)



C A L E N D A R
I T E M S

8-12 August Junior Camp

14 August
3:30pm-5:00pm
Baby Shower for Laura Treder and baby Caleb
Benjamin.

21 August
12:30pm
Church Family Fellowship
Bring a picnic lunch, lawn chair, indoor/outdoor
games.

28 August
3:30pm-5:00pm
Baby Shower for Cindy Burdett and baby Zendaya
Rachel Diane.

The church office is
closed Monday (Aug.1) for
Heritage Day

Monday - Saturday 
(1-6 August) 
Teen Camp

Wednesday (3 August)
7pm
Bible Study for the whole
family on the topic of
suffering.

Friday (5 August)
4:30pm
Outdoor fun and fellowship
for young families! Meet at
Twin Brooks Community
League Centre park at
4:30pm and move to
Younker/Jurak residence for
a potluck supper at 6:15pm.
For more information
contact Wayne & Tammy
Younker: 780-787-0640 or
tammyyounker@hotmail.com
Please respond by email or
sign up on the church
bulletin board today.

E V E N T S

THIS WEEK:

Small group Bible studies for the whole family!
Starts September 7

Age 4-Grade 6: Kids 4 Truth
Teens (Grade 7+): Bible Quizzing. More information
on the bulletin board.
Ladies: Learning to live out the beauty of the Gospel
together by studying Titus 2. See bulletin board for
more details. Sign up if you want the study book.
Men: Seeking to form “iron sharpening iron” (Prov
27:17) friendships as we pray together and study the
characteristics of godly manhood from 1 Timothy.

Coming Wednesdays this fall...

mailto:tammyyounker@hotmail.com


July 2022 

The last 6 weeks have gone by so quickly and we are blessed by all the love and
encouragement we have received from all of our friends both far and near. I don't
think we realize how much the Lord can use an email, text, or phone call that we
make in someone's life. Many times the Lord has encouraged Pam and I in a great
way with a short note from one of you.

June was a very busy month. On the 11th I began the trip north with a 3 day drive to
Edmonton where we sold our newer truck. I then flew to Inuvik to take care of some
final details with our house and the church in Aklavik. During this trip I had the
opportunity to preach both in Aklavik and Inuvik before Andrena and I started our
drive back south with our packed trailer and older truck. The Lord blessed the trip
with good weather and provision for every need at every stop. I figured it up and this
was the 10th one way trip up or down the Alaska Highway over the past 16 years. It
was also the quickest making 4000 miles pulling a trailer in 7 days.

In June the oncologist changed Pam's chemo regime with the results of the last PET
scan and the tumor in her liver getting larger. This change has resulted in more
severe side effects for her. The radiation treatment on her liver (it is called Y-90)
went well according to the doctor, though it, along with the chemo side effects, has
made her extremely weak and fatigued. These side effects will lessen after the first
few weeks. They will wait 3 months to give the radiation time to work before doing
another scan.

Last week she had an appointment with the cardiologist to address her high heart
rate. They still have one test to do, but her heart appears strong and he believes the
high heart rate is also a result of her chemo treatments. This past Friday (July 15) we
went for her chemo treatment and her blood work shows that her white blood cell
count is critically low, making her body unable to fight off an infection. They did not
do a treatment and put her on an antibiotic as a precaution. She is to avoid crowds
and close contact with people and will have a follow up blood draw in a week. If
she gets a fever or any symptoms of infection of any kind we are to take her to the
ER immediately.

Words seem to fall short of expressing our gratitude for each of you and your
prayers and encouragement, but all we can say is thank you and praise the Lord for
your interceding for us.

Larry & Pam Noland

M I S S I O N A R Y
U P D A T E

L A R R Y  &  P A M
N O L A N D



CONTACT INFORMATION

CHURCH OFFICE
780-440-1195

KEVIN WILLIAMS
PASTOR
587-635-2758

MARK RICHMOND
FAMILY PASTOR
587-635-2752

JEFF MCCONNELL
PASTORAL INTERN
587-635-2751

DAVID TREAU
CHURCH ADMINISTRATOR
587-635-2753

GIVING

A giving receptacle is
located by the church
office door.  E-transfer is
also available. From your
bank's website, select
the e-transfer feature.
The email address to
transfer to is                          
donations@meadowlands
baptist.com. Your
donation will be
automatically accepted,
and you will receive a
confirmation of the
transfer.  

SUBSCRIBE TO OUR
EMAILS: 

Stay Connected
Sign up at
meadowlandsbaptist.com

MEADOWLANDS BAPTIST CHURCH

Address: 2215-17 St. NW, Edmonton, AB
Email: info@meadowlandsbaptist.com
Website: meadowlandsbaptist.com

ACCESS MBC SERMONS ANYTIME!

Download ChurchOne App on your mobile device
and type in our member ID or code to get started.
Member ID: meadowlands
Code ID#: 02371


